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	A Message from the 
OMS PTSO
The next PTSO meeting will be on Wednesday, June 11th from 7:00 pm to 8:00 pm at the OMS Media center.

At the May  meeting, we talked about the following subjects:


· PTSO officers for the 2008-2009 school year


· Staff appreciation day


· 8th Grade Class Day


· Career Day


· Gifts for Retiring Staff

Karen Hall of the Stoughton Youth Commission was our speaker who had a discussion on the upcoming activities for the summer of 2008.

Have a great summer!
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	To the Class of 2012

CONGRATULATIONS to our 8th Grade Graduates!

We hope your time at the O’Donnell Middle School was a great one and that your new journey through a different school is a successful one.

Best wishes and Good Luck!

The OMS PTSO
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	SUMMER READING!
The Reading List is now available online at:  http://www.stoughtonschools.org/Stoughton/ODMS/pages/ptso.htm#read


	
	
	


	NOTICES

	 

	CONGRATULATIONS to the new OMS PTSO Officers for 2008-2009
Co-Presidents:  Elizabeth (Lit) Turner and Lori Bates

Vice President: Laura Mone

Treasurer: Lisa Freitas

Recording Secretary: Julia Dubovy

Corresponding Secretary: Charlene LaFerriere

Fund Raising Chair: Debbie Zorn  
There are many PTSO committees that will need a new chair person for the 2008-2009 school year. If you are interested in learning more please come to our last PTSO meeting of the year on June 11 or contact any current or future officer.
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Wednesday, June 11, 2008
7:00-8:00
Please join us for the last PTSO meeting of the year. We will be making final arrangements for the last OMS activities of the year and beginning to plan for next year. Spirit Wear will be on sale prior to the start of the meeting. Don’t miss our! 

We look forward to seeing you all there. 

Habitat For Humanity Dinner
Nancy Patterson is working with South Shore Habitat and we are having a Dinner Dance on June 20, 2008 at Club Luiz De Camoes. Tickets are a $10/donation Kids under 5 are FREE. There will be dancing and lots of fun!!!!! For further information please contact Ms. Brookshire at c_brookshire@stoughtonschools.org.



	

	EVENTS

	CLASS DAY 2008 Celebration
for 8th grade students and their family is Thursday, June 19th  from 9:45 am to 11:00 am at the Stoughton High School 

Class Day Schedule

9:00 AM 
Students are escorted from the Middle School to the High School. 
9:45 AM 
Parents arrive at the High School and enter through the doors to the Superintendent's Office. Parents will not be allowed entrance to the Auditorium until all students have been seated.
10:00 AM 
Ceremony Begins 
11:30 AM (approx) 
Ceremony Ends. Students are escorted back to OMS. Enter the gym. Yearbooks will be distributed. 
12:15 - 1:00 PM 
Lunch in the Cafeteria 
1:00 PM- Dismissal 
Social time in Eighth Grade wing. 


	Washington D.C. Trip 

Departure Information 
Students must arrive at school (Friday, June 6th) between 6:15-6:30 AM. The buses will be leaving promptly at 7:00 AM.
HAVE FUN!!!!


	The second annual 

Career Day

Is Thursday, June 12th 

People from the community come to career day to give the 8th grade students an opportunity to experience what different careers entail.  
 


	June

DAY

DATE

EVENT/ACTIVITY

Thurs

5

Early Release; 11:30 dismissal

Fri – Mon

6 – 9
Washington, DC Trip
Wed

11

OMS PTSO Meeting

Thurs

12
Career Day – 8th Grade
Fri

13
Class Slide Show – 8th Grade
Wed

16

Transition Day – 8th Grade

Thurs

19
Class Day 2008
Fri

20
4th Quarter Report Cards Issued
Fri
20
Last Day of School

	June 2008
SUN
MON
TUE
WED
THU
FRI
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	Links you can use!

	


The OMS PTSO website                   [image: image23.jpg]



Membership Form 
Click to see 2007-2008 printable membership form. 
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Visit us on the web at:  
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stoughtonyouthcommssion.org 

or call us at     (781) 341-2252
	Campbell’s Soup Labels
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This is one of the ways we can help raise money for our school.  Last year, we were able to donate an overhead projector to the school.   Please send in the entire label (to the office) to ensure that we earn credit for each one.       




	


	 
	Just clip the Box Top label off the package and send in with your child's homeroom on it - OMS PTSO gets 10 cents for each box top!


View other ways you can help our school.
Stoughton Preferred Customer Cards are now available at the OMS front office anytime. Each card is $15 ($10 goes directly to the OMS PTSO). Cards offer discounts to businesses throughout Stoughton and are good between Jan. 1, 2008 and Dec. 31, 2008. For a complete list of special discounts available with the card please visit the Stoughton Chamber of Commerce website at http://www.stoughtonma.com    and click on "Participating Merchants".

If you have any questions, please contact Lynne Mitchell at lynnekmitchell@yahoo.com.

Thank you for supporting the OMS PTSO.

District News �MEALPAYPLUS is back!!!!!!!!!!!!


As of Friday January 11, 2008 MEALPAY PLUS � HYPERLINK "http://www.mealpayplus.com" �www.mealpayplus.com� is once again accepting online payment for the student lunch accounts. �Please note: ALL STUDENTS MUST RE-REGISTER. You will need your child's 10 digit student ID number to do this. Please contact the food service office, or the school secretary, to retrieve this number. 
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